
 

 

MESSAGE TO POTENTIAL SUBCONTRACTORS 

15 January 2020 

Dear Subcontractor / Potential Subcontractor 

Croydon College would like to alert you to the following AEB subcontracting opportunity, 

which has been published on the Government procurement platform. The direct link to the 

notice and all the relevant documents is below: 

https://www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk/Notice/39bd451c-cbed-4ed0-8add-5aea865e2f87 

When contacting the College with any communications / submissions regarding this 

opportunity, please adhere to the contact details and communication requirements specified 

in the tender documents published on the link above. 

Kind Regards 

Croydon College 
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